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December 2008

MANAGER'S REPORT

The following is a brief summary of activities related to the Authority during the last month, including but not limited to, the following items:

Administrative Items

Collections will be refunding $120.88 to NR&WS for overpayment on their check to us for uncollectables.  After we sent in our request for payment we received a payment in full from Oak Knoll Roofing.

Our long term disposal contractor is Keller Canyon Landfill Company, a wholly owned

Subsidiary of Allied Waste Systems, Inc.  Allied Waste Systems, Inc. has recently been sold to Republic Waste.  Staff is reviewing the change of ownership and possible assignment to the new Company.  

The January, 2009 Board of Directors Meeting is scheduled for January 8.   The agenda is light and with the difficulty of developing an agenda around the holidays, consideration should be given to cancelling the January meeting.  The next regularly scheduled meeting would then be February 5, 2009.

Ad Hoc Committees

· Master plan 

· Organizational Restructuring 

Household Hazardous Waste Collection Facility

Staff is reviewing the change of name/ownership and possible assignment to the new Company.
American Canyon Sanitary Landfill

.New sampling protocol has been developed to comply with VS&FCD.

Loop Trail and public access
Authority Staff had a phone conference with State Lands’ staff concerning the conflict with the CAC easement and State Lands’ easement.  State Lands’ doesn’t want to give up their easement even though the CAC public access easement will be far superior to the current State Lands’ easement.  State Lands’ tentatively agreed to a three party agreement that would give the ability to CAC to use their easement where it conflicted with theirs.  State Lands’ will run it up to senior staff and get back to us.  They said not to expect a response until after the first of the year.  However, if it has to go to the Commissioners, no meetings are currently scheduled for 2009 and staff does not anticipate any meetings until Spring.  We had hoped we could get State Lands’ to abandon their easement but it looks like we will have to work around their easement.  CAC is proceeding with the Caltrans Grant for the trail north of the Landfill while we work though this issue.

Microturbine Project

SCS is having difficulty locating filters to install between the gas input and microturbines.

